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Press release - Community Festival Success 
On Saturday 24th May 2025, Broadstairs and St. Peter’s Town Council hosted it’s second Community Festival in the grounds of Pierremont Hall and Park. 

Members of the public were able to enjoy a variety of activities from playing bowls with Broadstairs & St. Peter’s Bowls club, Morris dancing with Broadstairs Folk Week’s Wantsum Women and take home some tasty fruit and vegetables plants grown by the Broadstairs Town Team. Visitors were also able to shop at a number of local business stalls, while listening to, or watching local talent perform on the Pierremont Hall Portico. There were even 200 free ice-creams given out to the public by Tanias ice cream van!
Vendors and entertainment included, event sponsor Harvey Waste Management, plus:
Stalls present: 
Garden Delights
Soo Flo Designs
Chloe & Figs 
TJB Wood Design
Soapy Herbs 
Little Pickle Pottery
Organic Village Market
Chloe’s Fudgey Fancies
The Design Dealership
Seaworn Jewellery
Wax & Whimsy 
Folk Week
Inspiration Creative
Arco Art
Roosty’s
Community Groups:
Ramsgate Tunnels
Thanet Riding Club
Broadstairs Town Team
Sunshine Records
Scouts
Safer Neighbourhoods
Broadstairs Bowls Club
KCC Stop Smoking
British Diver Marine Life Rescue
Neurodivergent Friends 
Thanet Coast Project
RNLI
Kent County Council Libraries 
Dickens Festival

Entertainment 
Syroon 
Mazz
Feelgood Ukulele
Inspiration Creative Dance & Sing and Sign
Little Chapel
Wantsum Women Morris Dancing
Owen the only Saxophone
Broadstairs Bouncy Castles
Emerald Facepainting 
Tanias Ice Cream
First Aid – St Johns Ambulance
Stall Hire – Ray Linge
The Mayor Cllr Mike Ganer said:
 "We are grateful to the many community groups, organisations and businesses who were able to attend this year's festival in Pierremont Park and pleased that so many people were able to join us to celebrate all that's great about our wonderful town. 
A big thank you also to all council staff for their hard work in organising the event beforehand and to the councillors and staff who helped facilitate it on the day. I look forward to the next Community Festival in Spring 2026"
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